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PDC Updates 

  
 

 

CPDC  

 CPDC has tentatively  
 The Great Staff Retreat is being planned for May 2017 at the UCLA Conference Center in 

Arrowhead. 
 

FPDC 

 Beginning in March 2017, FPDC members will focus one meeting per month on achievement 
of committee tasks. 

MPDC  

 75 managers attended the 2017 Management Retreat.  to engage in Mt. SAC leadership 
transformation. At the retreat managers committed to building a shared value system and 
supporting one other in professional growth and wellness. Specifically, the committed to 
developing coaching skills that include the parallel development of leadership courage and 
emotional intelligence.  MPDC is planning follow-up professional learning opportunities to 
support managers in fulfilling this commitment. 

 MPDC will be offering three Management Retreat Recap sessions in February and March for 
managers who were not able to attend. 

 
 

Conference and Travel  

 Approximately half of the Conference and Travel Funding for 2016-17 has been allocated.   

 The newly revised Conference and Travel application forms are available on the POD website.  

 Announcements to campus reminding employees of funding availability will be sent in 
February and March. 

 

POD 

 The updated POD website is employee friendly and includes highlights of POD activities, links 
to training resources, and pages designed specifically for classified, faculty, and managers. 

 

- Liesel Reinhart & Lianne Greenlee  

PDC Meeting Date: 1/8/17  


